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March 25, 2002 

VIA HAND DELIVERY J- 0000- fl{Mr. Ed Mills 
Division of Auditing and Safety 
Florida Public Service Commission a 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0865 

Re: 	 Florida Power & Light Company's Emergency Plan 

Dear Mr. Mills: 

Consistent with Commission Rule 25-6,0185, Florida Power & Light Company 
(FPL) has reviewed its fuel emergency plan and has concluded that no substantive 
changes to its plan are required at this time and that the current plan continues to be 
adequate. Enclosed herewith for your reference is an updated copy of FPL's plan which 
includes non-substantive changes such as reformatting, the addition of an appendix to 
include a glossary of terms and definitions, corrections reflecting organization and title 
changes, and, in a few instances, more detailed descriptions of existing processes or 
components of the existing plan. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 691­
7101. 
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Enclosures 
cc: 	 Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director, FPSC (without enclosures) 

Ms. Donna Howard, FRCC (with enclosures) 
Bob Valdez, FPL, Regulatory Affairs Dept. (with enclosures) 
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